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Upcoming Dates and events 

27th May—Last day of term—Jubilee Celebration Day. 

30th May—3rd June—Half Term 

6th June—INSET day / Year 6 Residential Trip 

7th June—Pupils return 

10th June—Own clothes for Secrets Room 

13th June and 14th June —Book Fair 

15th June—Secrets Room for Fathers Day 

21st June—Enrichment Day 

27th June—Sports Day—parents welcome 

8th July—Class 2 Assembly—changed date 

6th July—Year 6 Dress Rehearsal 

7th July—Year 6 Performance—evening 

15th July—Reports out to Parents 

21st July—Last Day and Leavers Assembly 9:15am 

2022-2023  

Dates for your Diary 

INSET days 

1st September 2022 

2nd September 2022 

10th November 2022 

3rd January 2023 

5th June 2023 

Well done Year 1 

We were treated to a very special class assembly today, as Year 1 shared their learning with their 
families. It was wonderful to see the confidence with which they performed, as well as the range 
of work they have done. We listened to them playing the ocarina, reading out their own poems, 

heard about their work on Neil Armstrong, and enjoyed a song about the continents.  

It was their first class assembly, and they did such a brilliant job. We are all very proud of them! 

Thank you too, to the staff team that supported them. 

Capel are happy to announce that we will be hosting a book fair 
on Monday 13th of June and Tuesday 14th of June from 3:30-

4:00 in the hall. Head on down to get yourself a brilliant bargain 
on new books and interesting reads. More information to follow 

soon!  

SPORTS DAY INFORMATION—27th 
June—Detailed letter to follow. 

It is an all– day event, starting at 
9:30am. 

Families are invited to bring their 
own refreshments, and the PTA 
will be running a BBQ and  selling 
drinks too. 

Children need to wear a plain, 
coloured t-shirt according to their 
house colour. 

Children need to be prepared for 
the weather—rain or shine! 

 

Hopefully you received the 
email about our Parent Survey. 
If you have a few minutes to 
spare, please do share your 
views with us. 

https://forms.office.com/
Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=Fb3mEsH6I0Gz8uR9QCK2bIVHtH7nbQ1MvifZ5n7x2
bxUNkoxT0lYRFk4NUs0STJKSkRCWTdaQlgwSS4u 



May Fayre 

THANK YOU to our wonderful PTA and school community. 
Thanks to everyone’s commitment to us, they managed to 

raise a whopping £2600. 

It was a very special event, and it was lovely to see so many 
performances, stalls, competitions, burgers and cakes! We 
are also very grateful to Mrs Maynard who was such a good 
sport about being gunged—I personally am VERY grateful! 

There are some photos on our Special Events page on the 
website, but here is a taster of the day. 



Enrichment Day 21st June 

How animals enrich our lives 

We are excited to announce that our next Enrichment Day is focused around 
animals, with particular reference to how they help us and influence our lives. 
We are delighted to be welcoming three Search and Rescue Dogs, with their 
handlers, an animal encounter group to introduce some more unusual species 
and some working therapy animals. Each activity will be carefully risk-assessed 
and managed by fully qualified handlers. There will be some additional learning 
about modern day inventions that are inspired by animals, as well as some 
drawing lessons too. 

If there is any specific allergies or anxieties that your child may have in regard 
to animals, please do let us know so that we can decide how best to support 
them.  

27th May—Jubilee Celebration Day. 

On 27th May, we will be holding a day of celebrations to honour the Queen’s 
Jubilee. The children are invited to wear their own clothes for the day, and we will 
have some special activities to mark the day. 

A few weeks ago, Mrs Waters was seeking views on Social and Emotional 
Wellbeing. If you are interested in answering the survey, but not had a 

chance to do so, the link is below. 

Thank you 

https://forms.office.com/r/tyx1yaFNhd 


